
Oradell Public School Music
May 2022

Dear Parent / Guardian:

Similar to the winter concerts, we will be having separate times for each grade level. However
this year we will be combining the band and chorus performances for each grade. Just like in the
winter, only immediate family members will be allowed to attend. We will set up a streaming link
so that anyone who is unable to attend in person may be able to still view the performances.

The schedule will be  as follows:

● 4th Grade Band & Chorus - 6:30
● 5th Grade Handbells 7:00
● 5th Grade Band & Chorus - 7:15
● 6th Grade Handbells 7:45
● 6th Grade Band & Chorus - 8:00

If you have more than one child performing and do not wish to go home in between
performances, we will have a space dedicated in the school for you to rest and relax between
groups.

The following clothes are suggested for all students performing:

Black Pants or Skirt
Nice Solid White Shirt
Dress Shoes or Dark Sneakers

Sincerely,

James Butcher &    Erin Riesebieter


